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In its response to question Q9 Topic 6, in relation to Policy ECD1, page 125, paragraph 7.1.10 the 

council have deleted ‘built-up’ and replaced with ‘urban’ to now read as: 

“Where there is no town centre boundary defined within a town, new business will be directed to 

within the built-up  urban footprint” 

 


